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Outline of the BISHOP’S STAFF GROUP meeting held on 20th January 2011
Present:
The Bishop, the Dean, Synod Clerk, Diocesan Secretary

Vacancies: 
North Ayrshire

Interview completed

Pollokshields

Bishop & Dean in consultation with Vestry

Lenzie


Awaiting Vestry conclusions 

Jordanhill


Dean seeking interim solution

Knightswood

Congregation involved in discussions

Stranraer/Portpatrick The Bishop to request Revd Canons David Bayne and Ken Stephen to initiate discussions with the congregations of Challoch, Portpatrick and Stranraer, with due regard to the launch of the Growth Strategy at Pentecost.

Personnel
The resignation of Revd Nick Cox was noted, with sorrow.
Ministry & Mission:
Feasibility Study on Knightswood / Drumchapel development.  Working group comprising the Diocesan Architect, Mr John Gerard & Mr Robin Webster to be requested by the Dean to look at possible uses of Knightswood buildings.  

Property 
Canon 35 matters
St. Michael’s & All Angels’s, Helensburgh – new lights for nave to complete restoration. 
Cathedral: West End work agreed with Glasgow City council to removal panelling. 
St. John’s, Greenock: St. Stephen’s Chapel. 
St. Bartholomew’s, Gourock – request for pews to be removed permanently whilst conservation and repair works begin.  
St. Bartholomew’s, Gourock – Stained Glass design. 

 St. Andrew’s, Uddingston – Request to dispose of three pews to create better area around the font.
Christ Church, Lanark   curtain screen for side aisle
St. Michael’s & All Angels’s, Helensburgh Request to resite Triptych 
Finance  
Growth Strategy Budget 
Treasurer’s proposed provision of £5,000 in this year’s budget agreed as adequate for initial purposes.  Thereafter, it was expected that £2,000 per annum per region would be required for 3 – 5 years.

Staff salaries:  1½ % cost of living increase (as per clergy stipends), wef 1st January approved

Administration: 
 The final draft (as agreed by the nursery)  of the Cambuslang Nursery agreement was awaiting the approval of the Trustees.
The website will endeavour to make it clear that opinions in the website are properly attributed
Ms Eleanor Gall  (part-time office cleaner)  Agreed that we send flowers, a card, and a cheque
Gib FitzGibbon

Diocesan Secretary



